
From: Giles, Karen 

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 2:37 PM 

Subject: Winter 2013 Newsletter 

Attachments: Employee Announcement.pdf; Winter 2013 NEWSLETTER.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 
contact Krista Gotto (krista.gotto@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service 
Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
Attached is the Winter 2013 Newsletter. As always, we request that you 
deliver the newsletter to each of your employees to keep them informed of 
changes within the Egyptian Trust. This will also be posted on the Egyptian 
Trust website at www.egtrust.org under the “NEWSLETTERS” tab in the 
Home Page hierarchy. 
 
Especially important is the information concerning the availability of 
the Insurance Exchanges and how members may add or drop 
coverage during this period. Given that employees may face tax 
penalties should they decide to not have any insurance coverage in 
2014, it is very important you share this information with all eligible 
employees. 
 
We have also attached a “flyer” that you may print and post wherever you 
feel necessary to advise your members of the availability of this very 
important Winter Newsletter. 
 

WeWeWeWe    wish wish wish wish allallallall    of of of of youyouyouyou    a a a a VeryVeryVeryVery    Happy Happy Happy Happy HolidayHolidayHolidayHoliday    Season Season Season Season 
and and and and the the the the BestBestBestBest    of of of of 2014 !!2014 !!2014 !!2014 !!    

 
Sincerely,  
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Direct: 618-509-6081 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431 ext. 96185096081 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

Our Values: Integrity, Excellence, Inspiration, Caring 
 

 

 


